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Notice of Exemption 	 -1 

To: 
Office of Planning and Research 
For U.S. Mail: 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 

From: 
Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Region 1 — Northern 
619 Second Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 

Street Address: 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

State Clearinghouse Number: N/A 

Project Title: Bolin Water Diversion Project (Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement No. 1600-2018-0743-R1) 

Project Location (include county): The project to be completed is located within the Navarro River watershed, in 
Philo, County of Mendocino, State of California. The project is located in SE 1/4  of Section 3, T16N, R12W Mount 
Diablo Base and Meridian; in the Redwood Valley U.S. Geological Survey 7.5-minute quadrangle; at Assessor's 
Parcel Numbers 163-170-04-00 at 8775 Colony Drive, Redwood Valley, CA. 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The project is limited to one encroachment associated with existing onstream dam and 
water diversion from Unnamed Tributary to the West Fork Russian River tributary to the Russian River under 
Water Right Application (WA) No. A023792. Water will be diverted for consumptive use from the existing points of 
diversions (PODs) for vineyard and for emergency fire suppression under this Agreement. Under WA No. 
A023792, up to 4 acre-feet of water may be stored from January 1 through June 1 of each year. From June 2 
through December 31, all natural stream flow shall be bypassed. Best management practices need to be employed 
to reduce sediment to the streams from the project. Bullfrog controls will be implemented if they are present. 
Agreement does not retroactively permit any crossings, diversion, or other encroachments not described in the 
Notification. 

Public Agency Approving Project: CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE  

Person or Public Agency Carrying Out Project: Leif Bolin 

Exempt Status: 
❑ Statutory Exemption. 

E Categorical Exemption. Type — Class 1; California Code of Regulations, Title 14, Section 15301 

Reasons why project is exempt: Activities will be conducted in a manner to protect water quality and to protect 
flow in the unnamed tributary. No mature or scenic trees will be removed. There would be no significant adverse 
impact on endangered, threatened, or rare species or their habitat pursuant to §15065. There are no hazardous 
materials at or around the project site that may be disturbed or removed. The project will not result in impacts that 
are significant when viewed in connection with the effects of past projects, the effects of other current projects, and 
the effects of probable future projects. 

CDFW Contact Person: Jane Arnold (Senior Environmental Scientist Specialist), (707) 441-5671 

Cheri Sanville, Senior EnvironmentaTh cientist Supervisor 
Date: S"  11 6\ 	'11c)   

Date received for filing at OPR: 	  

CDFW_LSA_NOE - 06/17/2014 

oprschintern1
5.21


	Page 1

